

BRINSWORTH WHITEHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT

01709 828242



HEADTEACHER: Mrs C Oxborough

Dear Parent / Carer,

Y6 Trip to Magna

On Thursday 9th February 2023, children from Y6 will be going to Magna. The trip will be led by Mrs Dobson. All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. The children will be travelling via WPT Mini-Bus. The bus will depart school around 8:45am and return at 2:30pm.

The purpose of this trip is to involve the children in 3 workshops that will be run in partnership with Rotherham United Community Support Trust. The workshops will include:

- the danger of carrying knives
- how easy it is to drift towards radicalisation
- the harm caused by hate crime.

There will also be fun activities in-between these sessions.

Outings are enjoyable and a very valuable educational experience and we thank you for your support.

Children will need a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy pop or chocolate please). If your child would like to order a school sandwich, please complete the online from which will be included in the email with this letter.

Uniform should be worn along with suitable clothing for the weather including sensible footwear.

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your son/daughter to go on this visit, please complete the slip below and return it to their class teacher.

If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, the telephone number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed. If you have any further queries, please contact the class teacher via class dojo.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Dobson

